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ATTENTION: Mr Dustin Bell 
 
EXTENSION OF BOMBAY ROAD 
MSUNDUZI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
District Municipality: Umgungundlovu 
 
Dear Mr Bell 
 
Thank you for forwarding the abovementioned application to Ezemvelo KZN Wildlife (Ezemvelo) for review and 
comment.   

Ezemvelo will not be providing comment on this application, but trust that all significant biodiversity related 
concerns have been clearly identified and made known in this assessment together with appropriate measures 
to safeguard  the ecological integrity (viz. avoid, mitigate and thereafter ameliorate) of the developable area.  

Please be advised that the potential impacts upon biodiversity will be evaluated by the Competent Authority who 
may, upon receipt, refer the application this organization for evaluation and advice prior to making a decision. In 
such case, the environmental principles prescribed in the National Environmental Management Act 107 of 1998, 
the objectives of the National Environmental Management Biodiversity Act 10 of 2004 and best practice will be 
applied. 

Ezemvelo KZN Wildlife wishes you well with your assessment.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
pp 

Manager IEM & PAM Planning 

For CEO: EZEMVELO KZN WILDLIFE 

 

 

 
 


